
As a health care professional I am concerned that we are ignoring a wealth of historical and 
international evidence that tells us that increasing the presence of private providers in our 
public healthcare system will undermine the quality and accessibility of care, driving up costs 
and leading to less care for fewer people. Profit driven healthcare threatens the health of our 
communities. Investment in our public health system is a positive investment for our 
communities with far reaching impacts.  
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